
Water Testing - Public Notice - 2016-2017 

Fulton City School District is committed to protecting the health of its students, teachers and staff, and 

hereby gives notice that the testing of drinking water has been completed. The District has 

implemented a lead monitoring program to protect potable water systems from contamination and 

prevent exposure. You may see a copy of all the District's water testing reports on the District web site. 

Questions are welcome at the District Office during business hours (8a.m. to 4p.m.) at 315-593-5514 


